NOTICE OF BUDGET COMMITTEE MEETING

A public meeting of the Budget Committee of the North Morrow Vector Control District, Morrow County, State of Oregon, to discuss the budget for the fiscal year July 1, 2024 to June 30, 2025, will be held at the North Morrow Vector Control District Office, 3 Marine Drive, Boardman, OR  97818.  The meeting will take place on May 22, 2024 at 6:30 pm.  The purpose of the meeting is to receive the budget message and to receive comment from the public on the budget.  A copy of the budget document may be inspected or obtained on or after May 17, 2024 at the North Morrow Vector Control District Office, between the hours of 8:00 am and 4:00 pm.

An additional Notice of the Budget Committee Meeting can be viewed now on North Morrow Vector Control District’s internet website at http://nmvcd.org
This is a public meeting where deliberation on the Budget will take place.  Any person may appear at the meeting and discuss the proposed programs with the Budget Committee.

Special Request:  Please publish this notice once in the East Oregonian Newspaper any time prior to or on May 17, 2024.
Please reply and let me know you received this notice.

Thank You,

Greg Barron, Manager and Budget Officer, April 24, 2024
gbarron@centurytel.net
541-481-6082
